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WASHINGTON ELEMENTARY HOSTS PRODUCTION OF THE HOBBIT 

 
It’s showtime at Washington Elementary School! This fourth-grade class is ready to present their rendition of 
The Hobbit.   
 

WHAT:   Washington Elementary Presents The Hobbit   
WHEN:   Friday, May 24, 2019 at 1:15 p.m. 
WHERE:   Room 43, Washington Elementary School, 1725 North Broadway, Fargo 
CONTACT:  Mark Seeba, Fourth grade teacher, 701.446.5444 or seebam@fargo.k12.nd.us  

for more information. 
 
On Friday, May 24, Mark Seeba’s fourth grade class at Washington Elementary School will present their 
rendition of The Hobbit.  
 
For the last four weeks, the 20 fourth graders worked hard memorizing lines and stage blocking to deliver a 
strong performance. The classroom will be decorated with bedsheets, paper clips, and shower curtain rings to 
represent a theater, and to reflect the Hobbit aesthetic. Mr. Seeba has directed this performance for the past 
19 years. In honor of the 20th year, former students from the first year of production, as well as former 
parents, are invited to the show. In addition, an audio describer will be in attendance to describe the 
performance in real-time for two blind attendees.   
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